office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

From: MGCA <office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org>
Sent: Wednesday, December 7, 2022 8:01 AM
To: office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

Subject: MGCA News Seeks Photos

Photo Request for MGCA Newsletter

Season's greetings fellow Campmeeting neighbors. We were so pleased with the photos that several Members submitted for an earlier newsletter. Please continue to send in any photos that you have taken around our neighborhood, and the Communications Committee will include them in an upcoming winter newsletter. The weather is changing all around us, creating perfect photo opportunities! We look forward to including your Mount Gretna Kodak moments (or smart phone) in the January 2023 newsletter. Please email any pictures that you would like to submit to

Office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org. We welcome as many as you would like to share with us.

The Communications Committee hopes to see everyone at the 10th Anniversary of the New Year's Eve Buzzard Drop!

Counting down 'til Christmas,

MGCA Communications Committee



This email was sent to office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org
You received this email because you are registered with Mt Gretna Campmeeting
Association

Unsubscribe here



© 2022 Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association

